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Members of the ABAG Executive Boad-
My name is Dan DeBusschere. | am a resident of ||}

| am writing to ask the ABAG Executive Board to NOT accept any pre-COVID19 population
estimates as they relate to RHNA planning and allocation.

After COVID19, there will be a new normal with respect to job growth and job placement.
Many employers and employee have discovered that they do not need to commute to a stack
and pack inner city office any longer, This is the benefit of the Internet and new information

technology products and features.

Based on this new reality and possible depression level employment numbers, it is prudent for
the Executive Board to pause and rethink the next RHNA plan.

Best wishes,
Dan DeBusschere





